
Propositions  of  EGPIL  on  the
Extension  of  Brussels  I  to
Relations with Third States
The report of the 18th meeting of the European Group for Private International
Law, which was held in Bergen in September 2008, is now available in French on
the site of the EGPIL.

The Group makes  several  propositions  regarding a  possible  extension of  the
Brussels I Regulation to relations with third states. 

The Group also discussed other topics, including the law applicable to maritime
torts.
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